
 

 

       MEDIA ADVISORY                                                                               June 15, 2022                         

 

                          Today’s press conference at 1 pm has been RESCHEDULED                              

                                                      New Time and Date Below 

 

Press Conference  

Thursday, June 16, 2022 

South Side of Capitol at 10:00 am 

(side facing Supreme Court) 

 

 

       RE:  Joint Statement Concerning Violence Against Pro-Life       

              Organizations Due to Pending Supreme Court Decision Concerning  

              Roe v. Wade 

  

  Since the leaking of the draft U.S. Supreme Court decision concerning Dobbs v. Jackson 

Women’s Health Organization, pro-life organizations, such as churches, pregnancy care 

centers and other pro-life advocacy groups have become the victims of violent and disruptive 

actions across our nation. These actions are being promoted by national organizations that 

favor Roe v. Wade. They are encouraging violent and disruptive actions against various 

organizations due their pro-life views and opposition to Roe v Wade.  Leaders of the major 

pro-life organizations in the state will address their concerns for the safety of their clients, 

staff and facilities should the Supreme Court decision repeal Roe v Wade. 

 

      

 

 

 

Contacts:  Lisa Maloney (860) 608-9551 – CT Pregnancy Care Coalition 

      Chris Healy (860) 966-8468 – CT Catholic Conference 

                 Peter Wolfgang (860) 922-9580 – Family Institute of CT   

 

 


